
Elementary’s Principal Report for School Board 
August 2019 
 

 
1. Attended School Administrators of Iowa conference July 30th-Aug 1st 

 
2. Registration was August 5th 

 
3. Iowa Leadership Academy on August 7th and 8th: Working on creating our 

values 
 

4. Training for August: PBL 12th-14th, Instructed Safety Care training on 15th and 
16th 
 

5. All new paraprofessionals hired 
 

6. Working with AEA on Trauma Sensitive for teachers and our Therapeutic room  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


